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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
BOARD WORKSHOP and PUBLIC
HEARING

Pursuant to Florida Statutes, the
School Board of Osceola County,
Florida, hereby cancels the Board
Workshop and Public Hearing on the
proposed revisions to the School
Board Rules, including the Student
Progression Plan and the Code of
Student Conduct originally scheduled
on Tuesday, April 07, 2020, at 05:30
PM, and Tuesday, May 05, 2020, at
5:30 PM respectively in the School
District of Osceola County
Administrative Center Board Room,
817 Bill Beck Boulevard, Kissimmee,
Florida.
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